
DRAFT 

    SQUAXIN ISLAND TRIBAL COUNCIL 
MEETING  

December 5, 2006 
 

Attendance: 
 Tribal Council  Jim Peters  Chairman    
     Andy Whitener Vice Chairman 
     Vince Henry, Sr. Secretary (absent) 
     Russell Harper Treasurer  
     Will Penn  1st Council Member (arrived at 12:00) 
     Pete Kruger  2nd Council Member  
     Charlene Krise 3rd Council Member 
 LCOB    Ray Peters 
     Bobby Whitener Jr. 

Joe Calabrese 
     Whitney Jones 
     Glen Parker 
 Legal Counsel  Kevin Lyon  
 Recording Secretary  Melissa Puhn, sitting in for J. Ruby Fuller 
 
 
The Squaxin Island Tribal Council announced the hiring of Joe Calabrese as the Interim Chief 
Executive Officer of the Little Creek Casino Resort.  Council directed Joe, that during his interim 
period of sixty to ninety days, he is to provide regular descriptive reports to Council.  A job 
announcement will be sent out this week from the Casino for the CEO Position, once a review of the 
job description is complete.   
 
There will be a Talking Circle next Wednesday, December 13th at 5:00 p.m.   
 
 


